SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL - Boys Branch, Juwaiza



Tel: 06 7452626 / 056 5257519 P.O. Box – 2324, Sharjah

e-mail: boys@sissharjah.com Website: www.sissharjah.com

OUR VISION

Educate Enlighten Empower

Circular No. SIS Juwaiza/001/2018-2019

08th April 2018

Dear Parent Sir/Madam

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School, Juwaiza!

With immense pleasure and pride, I would like to welcome you to the new academic session 2018 – 19. We at SIS Juwaiza believe in tapping the innate talent embedded in every child, whether it be academic or non-academic. Our aim and ambition is to make them global citizens capable of handling any tough situation. We promise a new year with lots of changes that ignite the teaching-learning process in our new campus. We are planning on conducting more activities this academic year to ensure the all-round development of your child. The details will be communicated to you soon.

School timing:

The **new timing** for all students in the **boys wing** campus at Juwaiza will be from **7.00 a.m. to 1.00 p.m.** Students using the school transport should get the bus timings from the respective drivers / conductors. Parents of students using private transport are required to make the necessary arrangements accordingly.

Book kits & Uniforms

Book kits have been already distributed to those who had made payment for the same. However, those who wish to purchase the kits should make **cash payment** at the Juwaiza campus during the working hours and collect the kits.

Uniforms will be supplied in the class for those who have made the payment in advance.

Tuesday, 10th April - Welcoming the grade 1 boys promoted from KG2 of SIS

All the boys who were in the 2017-18 batch of KG2 will be taken to the Juwaiza campus on Tuesday, 10^{th} April. On that day, all the students of grade 1 (2018-19) will be taken to the auditorium and from there class teachers will collect the students to their respective classes.

Wednesday, 11th April - Non-Instructional day

As the newly admitted students are joining on Wednesday, 11th April, the regular students will observe a non-instructional working day and hence they need not attend the school on that day.

I wish all our parents a happy and a fruitful new academic year 2018-19.

With every good wish

ANTHONY JOSEPH